
TEACHER ELECTION: Professional Study Days 2019-2020

Michael Levinson
Fri 3/15/2019 7:42 AM

To:  WEH_TEACHER_GG <WEH_TEACHER_GG@browardschools.com>
Cc:  WEH_ADMIN_GG <WEH_ADMIN_GG@browardschools.com>

Attention Western High School Teachers:

As you know, the faculty voted last year to have Professional Study Days (PSDs) this school year as provided by the approval of a
waiver by the District. Since we are currently under said waiver, your School Advisory Council has approved a Motion that we hold an
election for our teachers to vote on the continuation of the aforementioned waiver for PSDs for the next school year.

Accordingly, we will be holding the election next week on Thursday March 21st in the media center at the time of the luncheon (12
Noon). If you know that you will not be available on that day or on the following planning day, we are providing an opportunity to vote on
Wednesday (the day before) in Room 1143. It is very important that we all have an opportunity to vote and we are therefore trying to
accommodate anyone who may be absent.

The sample ballot for this election is as follows: (do not print this--only official ballots are accepted)

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Thank you.

__________________________________________________________________________________

Michael E. Levinson,

World History Teacher and Gradebook Manager; Sponsor of

the American Red Cross Club; Co-Chair, School Advisory Council

Western High School

Davie, Florida

__________________________________________________________________________________

The School Board of Broward County, Florida expressly prohibits bullying, including cyberbullying, by or towards any student or employee.(See Policy 5.9:"Anti-Bullying" for additional information.)

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses, and all communications, including e-mail communications, made or received in connection with the transaction of School Board business are public records, which

must be retained as required by law and must be disclosed upon receipt of a public records request, except as may be excluded by federal or state laws.  If you do not want your e-mail address released in

response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.
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